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With the adoption of the new PVS Bylaws in December of 2019, the Strategic 
Planning Chair was eliminated from the governance structure of PVS.  During the 
four months of 2019 that the position was in effect, I attended the 2019 USAS 
Convention and worked on the submission of LEAP 2 for the LSC. 
 
In January of this year, I was appointed to the new Nominating/Governance 
Committee where I have served as a member under the Chair, Morgon Henderson-
Kunz.  In order to keep serving the LSC, as well as provide some continuity, I have 
decided to run for the Nominating/Governance Committee at this year’s HOD. 
 
It has been an honor to serve the LSC as Strategic Planning Chair and I look forward 
to continued involvement with PVS over the years to come.  
 
Dave DiNardo 
Strategic Planning Chair 


